
 

 

 

May 13, 2022 

 

 

 

To: Municipality of South Huron Council 

The Exeter BIA Board of Directors would like to request additional support to ensure parking in our heritage core is 

optimized to meet the needs of all who access our businesses.  

In this endeavour we request support with identifying and educating individuals that park on our main street 

section beyond the 2 hour timeframe allowed. While our goal is not to have individuals ticketed we would like to 

ensure we can accommodate as many visitors/shoppers as is possible.  

As the parking by-law is upheld and enforced by the Municipal staff or a by-law office contracted by the 

Municipality we bring this concern before you. 

Thank you for your ongoing support to our business community and ensuring the most advantageous climate of 

commerce is possible within South Huron and Exeter. 

 

On behalf of the Exeter BIA Board of Directors, 

Laura Connolly 

Laura Connolly 

Exeter BIA Manager 

483 Main Street S 

Exeter ON, N0M 1S1 

226-423-3028 


